Drop-Off/Pick-Up Procedure/Classroom Guidelines – Spring 2021

Your child may come to class only if their daily questionnaire was completed and sent to MainSt56DanceCompany@gmail.com by 3pm on the day they have class! A questionnaire must be sent in every day your child has class! 

· Remain in your car until a few minutes before class. 
· If your child is able to come inside on their own, we prefer that! 
· If your child isn’t allowed to come inside on their own, ONE adult may accompany them.
· Everyone entering the building must wear a mask.  
· Students will wait in the lobby, while maintaining social distancing. 
· Each student will have their temperature checked before they can enter the dance rooms. 
· Masks need to remain on while in class. Instructors will give the students plenty of breaks to remove masks and get a drink! Social distancing will be maintained during drink breaks. 
· Students and instructors must maintain social distancing while in the dance room.
· Instructors must keep their masks on the entire time. 
· Students must remain inside the building (with their mask on) until their ride arrives. 
· Students who are able to leave the building on their own and walk to their ride waiting outside, may do so!
· If your child is allowed to walk home, please let us know ahead of time! 
· Students who are not allowed to leave the building on their own will wait inside the door. Whoever is picking them up must come to the door to retrieve their student/s! 
Mandatory for dance students: 
· Bring a reusable water bottle! No use of the drinking fountains this semester! 
· Bring as few personal belongings to class as possible.
· Mask must be worn! 
What we are doing for YOU!
· Distanced drop-off/pick-up procedure.
· Ample hand sanitizer is available to students and instructors. 
· Students and instructors are able to wash their hands with soap and water any time they need to.
· We are cleaning any frequently touched objects/surfaces in between each class.
· We are cleaning both dance spaces every night.  
· We are taking every possible precaution to keep our instructors, students, and families safe! 
· We are keeping records of all attendance, questionnaires, temperatures, and cleaning.

Our main goal is everyone’s safety! Thank you for your cooperation with these guidelines! 
We would all hate to see the dance studio close due to a COVID related issue. We were able to make it through the entire Fall 2020 with in-person instruction and no COVID related issues! I aim to repeat that this semester! 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. I know this semester is a little wonky with us being in a temporary space and still dealing with strict COVID guidelines, but we are so lucky that we can still come together to learn and dance! 
Thank you, 
Briana 
